
 

 

 

 

BEWARE “SCAM” LETTERS CLAIMING TO BE FROM HMRC 

We have also become aware of scam letters and emails purporting to be from HMRC being sent to 
taxpayers. These letters request important personal information which would be needed by 
fraudsters to access your data. If you have doubts about whether a communication from HMRC is 
genuine, please contact us and we will check its authenticity. 

 


